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Buzz Aldrin Foundation 

Well I think we can safely say that our recent 
visit to the University of Sunderland was one 
that the children of Year 5 will never forget. 
The Giant Mars and Moon Map Project 
organised by the Aldrin Family Foundation and 
the University of Sunderland was extremely 
interesting and the children asked Dr Andrew 
Aldrin (son of astronaut Buzz Aldrin) some 
fantastic questions. 

 
 
Christmas Fayre at Whitburn Academy 
Whitburn Church of England are holding our 
ever popular Christmas Fayre at the Academy 
on Friday 10th December from 3:30 until 6pm. 
eastboldonjuniors.co.uk/christmas-fayre-
whitburn-academy/ 
 
 

Wave a flag at the Stadium of Light? 
Do you want a once in 
a lifetime chance to 
stand on the pitch at 
the Stadium of Light 
and welcome the 
teams by waving Sunderland flags at a League 
One match? 
 
Are you free on Saturday 11th December to 
attend the Sunderland v Plymouth Argyle 
match? 
 
If your answers to the two questions above are 
both yes and this sounds like a dream come 
true for you, then follow the instructions 
below. 
eastboldonjuniors.co.uk/chance-to-wave-a-
flag-on-the-pitch-at-safc/ 
 
 

Whitburn and Cleadon recruiting players  
Girls – Whitburn and Cleadon 
Junior Football Club are in 
the process of putting 
together a girls’ team. They 
have got a great group that 
are raring to get going but they require a few 
more players to complete their squad. If 
anyone is interested please email 
whitburncleadonfcdc@outlook.com.  
Please share this with any girls aged 7-11. They 
would love to have a team up and running 
soon! 
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Writers of the week 

Year 3 – Amilie, Zara, Isla & Charlie 
  
Year 4 – Martha, Olivia, Mya & Amera 
  
Year 5 – Pixie, Alex & Ari 
  
Year 6 – Tom 
 

Stars of the week 

Year 3 – Ben, Jacob, Will & Matilda 
  
Year 4 – Georgia, Luke, Leo & Sophia 
    
Year 5 – Mitchell, Lucas & Emilia 
      
Year 6 – Ruby & Henry 
 
 
Head Teacher Awards 

Francesca & Sarah (Y3), Grace, Leo (Y4), Olivia 
(Y5), Zac (Y6) all impressed Mr Shenton 
recently with their kindness, resilience and 
dedication to their work. 
 

Child Safety Reminders: 
Parking  
Please take care when parking 
cars to pick up or drop children off 
at school. Children’s safety is 
paramount. 
 
 

 
Term dates for your diary (new dates in bold) 
Following advice from public health and the 
local authority, schools in South Tyneside have 
had to risk assess visits and visitors in school. 
This has unfortunately stopped a few planned 
trips. We hope to add these to the calendar 
later in the year if possible.  
 

Autumn term: 
7th September – 22nd October 

2nd November – 16th December 

 
15 Nov: Anti bullying Week 
15 Nov: Odd Socks Day 
19 Nov: Children in Need 2021 
26 Nov: Y5 at Jorvik 
9 Dec: Y5 and Y6 Christmas dinner 
10 Dec: Y3 and Y4 Christmas dinner 
10 Dec: Christmas Jumper Day 
10 Dec: Christmas Show for children 

 
Teacher training INSET day: 17th December 

 

Spring term: 
4th January – 18th February 

28th February – 8th April 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dogs 

Unfortunately, as much as we love 
our four-legged friends, we do 

not allow dogs on site (apart 
from guide dogs). 

 


